

Hydro One has applied to raise its electricity distribution rates.

This may affect your bill for the next 5 years, starting January 1, 2018. If approved, a typical residential customer would see monthly increases* of:

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 +\$2.79 +\$2.47 +\$2.31 +\$1.95 +\$2.23

*These amounts do not include any credits resulting from the Fair Hydro Act, 2017.

HAVE YOUR SAY AT THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD'S COMMUNITY MEETING



WHEN?

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. (Doors open at 6:00 p.m.)

WHERE?

Harry Lumley Bayshore Community Centre Christie Hare Shore Room 1900 3rd Avenue East Owen Sound

REGISTER

Registration is not required, but appreciated! Visit oeb.ca/community-meetings for details.

If assistive devices or any other special considerations are needed, please email AODA@oeb.ca.



WHY ATTEND?

- Learn more about your utility's costs and rate application
- Find out how you can get involved in the OEB's process
- Provide your comments to the OEB about your utility's application



WANT TO MAKE A PRESENTATION AT THE MEETING?

If you would like to make a 5-minute presentation at the meeting, please email us at **registrar@oeb.ca** or call **1-877-632-2727 (toll-free).**

The OEB file number for this case is **EB-2017-0049**.

View Hydro One's full application at oeb.ca/notice.

